
From: David Little <DLittle@ci.seaside.ca.us> 
Date: March 20, 2020 at 3:50:44 PM PDT 
To: David Little <DLittle@ci.seaside.ca.us> 
Subject: Seaside Update Regarding Real Property Inspection Reports 

 
City staff is providing essential services required to 
operate essential businesses, which includes banks, related 
financial institutions, and "professional services" necessary to 
assist in compliance with legally mandated activities.  
  
We recognize that Real Estate professionals assist with legally 
mandated activities, which may include processes, policies, 
procedures, programs or practices where, if omitted, would violate 
legal requirements by either a civil and/or criminal offense. 
  
Although the Building and Code Enforcement Department will 
continue to provide Real Property Inspections and process 
Disclosure Reports, this process may require additional time to 
complete.  We appreciate your patience as we continue to adapt 
in order to protect the health of our community and our staff.   
  
Please keep in mind, the City of Seaside is only allowing one 
person at a time to enter city hall "by appointment only."  To set up 
an appointment, please call (831) 899-6723 or email 
Building@ci.seaside.ca.us 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself 
by phone or email. 
Best Regards, 
DL  
  
  
  
David Little 
Chief Building Official 
(831) 899-6733 
dlittle@ci.seaside.ca.us  
440 Harcourt Ave., Seaside, CA. 93955
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